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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I offer my
congratulations on the occasion of Kenya’s 55th Jamhuri Day.

The United States and Kenya maintain strong government and people-to-people
ties, and I am proud of this enduring relationship that continues to deepen
and flourish. Through our new Strategic Partnership, the United States will
advance our economic, security, and governance goals in Kenya and the Indian
Ocean region more broadly.

I would like to convey our warmest regards to all the people of Kenya and
wishes for a peaceful and prosperous year to come.
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